
 April 20th 2020 

Hello Children, 

It is hard to believe that it is 4 weeks 

since we last saw you in school. It is 

great that so many of you are keeping in 

touch with your teachers and with me. 

Lots of you have been really creative and 

we are just loving all the pictures you 

have sent in. I’ve put a few pictures in so 

you can see what your friends are doing 

and maybe spot yourself too!  

 

 

The first learning packs 

from your teachers are 

ready!  Go to the ‘Virtual 

home Learning’ page on 

the school website.  Your 

teachers have recorded 

themselves for you! They 

will tell you about the 

week’s work.   

Remember we only ask 

you to try your best and if 

you get stuck you can 

email your class teacher 

for help and advice. 

 

 

We have signed you all up to a web-

site called SUMDOG.   

https://www.sumdog.com/ 

Email your class teacher for your 

username and password.   

We can login and see how you’re getting 

on so it’d be great if you can have a go 

this week. 

Well done Eve—what 

a fantastic achieve-

ment and great life 

skill. 

Saying of the week: 

"The more that you read, the 

more things you will know. The 

more you learn, the more places 

you'll go!" 

-- Dr. Seuss 

Joke of the week: 

How do you say hello to a pizza? 

It’s slice to meet you 

If you’ve got a good joke please 

email it to me! 

 

Storytime! 

We hope you have seen some of the 

stories we have recorded for you.  They 

are all on our Vimeo account. 

https://vimeo.com/user111451510 

Goodbye for now,   

from Mrs Litchfield 

Happy Birthday 

Poppy! 

If your birthday is 

coming up let me 

know and I’ll add it to 

our newsletter 

A big well done to Emily for 

entering a poem to the Kids' 

Poetry Club and having her 

recording included in Thurs-

day’s episode. You can hear 

it for yourself here: 

https://

www.kidspoetryclub.com/

episode-19  

(About 10mins into the     

episode) 

https://pages.sumdog.com/?_ga=2.141927474.1220399948.1587238468-713457650.1585751001



